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Four NLRPD Patrol Vehicles Damaged 
 

North Little Rock, Arkansas (September 3, 2020) – At approximately 3:20 am, NLRPD Officers 
patrolling the Rose City Area of North Little Rock, Arkansas noticed a fire behind the Rose City Sub-
Station at 4609 E. Broadway. As they approached the fire to investigate, they found one NLRPD Patrol 
Ford Explorer in flames. The Officers also noticed that the tires to several other patrol vehicles had 
been slashed and were flat. 
 
In total, four patrol vehicles were damaged with one being a total loss. 
 
Detectives are currently investigating these acts of vandalism. Detectives are asking that if anyone has 
any information that could help with this investigation to please call our tip line at 501-680-8439 or 
501-758-1234. 
 
The NLRPD is also ensuring extra security measures are in place for all city property in an effort to 
minimize and deter any future damage to taxpayer-funded property.  
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